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Forestry Rally 2025

Further to the below Statement from Motorsport Ireland regarding the non attendance of the Euro M-

Sport fuel supplier for the upcoming West Cork Rally 2025, we at Carlow Car Club are confirming to all 

competitors that Euro M-Sport will not be attending the Carlow Car Club Forestry Rally taking place 

on March 23rd 2025.

The event refuel area will remain in operation for self-refuelling only inline with the published 

guidelines from Motorsport Ireland. 

We apologies sincerely to all our compettitors and their teams but this is unfortunately beyond our 

control. 
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